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From: "Michael  De Angelis" <mikel@maine.rr.com>
To: <wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/4/2008 8:48:08 AM
Subject: 27 Sherman Street

Ben Wallace

 

I have met with a contractor regarding the installation of fire doors for my
property at 27 Sherman Street.  

 

Unfortunately there is some time before he will be able to complete the job
but we hope to start the work in November.  I will continue to update you as
he provides specific dates to me.

 

Thank you


